
Happy Holidays!

Christmas Holiday:
 

Gourmet Foodservice Group will be closed
on Tuesday, December 25th 

Perishable products for the Christmas holiday should be ordered by Wednesday, December 19th 
in order to ensure delivery by Friday December 21st.

Non-perishable products should be ordered by Friday December 14th 
in order to ensure delivery by Friday December 21st.

New Year’s Holiday:
 

Gourmet Foodservice Group will be closed
on Tuesday January 1st 

Perishable products for New Year’s Eve should be ordered by Wednesday December 26th 
in order to ensure delivery by Friday December 28th.

Non-perishable products should be ordered by Friday December 21st 
in order to ensure delivery by Friday December 28th.

Have a Safe and  Happy Holiday Season!
888.543.7374

rfsdelivers.com • tracsdirect.com
gourmetfoodservicegrouprfs.com


